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 Hello!
ECO-Meet is right around the corner, and you are cordially invited! The 2024 Milford ECO-Meet is scheduled for Wednesday, September 25th at the Milford Nature Center. This exciting competition for grades 7-12 focuses on being outside and learning more about Kansas plants and animals. 
 If you’re a new teacher to the area or to the ECO-Meet event, we invite you to check out the ECO-Meet website at www.kansasecomeet.org for a detailed explanation of how an ECO-Meet works. In a nutshell, there are four events that comprise an ECO-Meet:  the scavenger hunt, the interpretation event, and the ecosystem and focus tests.   Each of the four ECO-Meet activities makes up ¼ of the team’s total points. Winners at the Milford ECO-Meet will be awarded scholarships ranging from $50 to $100 and advance to the State ECO-Meet in November. The ECO-Meet website is also home to the rules and regs and various reference lists that we use to create the test questions, so these lists are a great place to start when studying for an ECO-Meet
   The 2024 schedule for the Ecosystem and Focus tests are as follows: 



Wetlands (Ecosystem Test)


Mammalogy (Focus Test)
The Milford Lake ECO-Meet has space for up to 28 teams. Spaces are available on a “first come/first serve” basis and coaches are initially allowed to bring up to 4 teams per school. If all 28 team positions do not fill, then schools may be allowed to bring more than 4 teams. We will acknowledge receipt of your registration forms/fees by e-mail. After 28 teams have paid, registration will be closed. You do not need to supply us initially with the final roster of student’s names; however, you do need to register and pay for the “number of teams” you are bringing. Registration fee is $5.00 per student and $5.00 for the coach.  Final team rosters should be turned in no later than noon on Friday, September 20th and can be e-mailed to pat.silovsky@ks.gov
To ensure that we have enough t-shirts in the sizes the students need, please submit t-shirt sizes for your team members as soon as possible.  We will try our best to have the sizes the students need, but substitutions may have to be made. You can email pat.silovsky@ks.gov with t-shirt sizes as soon as you know them. 

Sincerely, 

Pat Silovsky
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